
 
 

 

March 21, 2013 
 
Julian Meisler 
Sonoma Land Trust 
966 Sonoma Avenue 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404 
(707) 526-6930 (ext 109) 
Julian@sonomalandtrust.org 
 
 
 
Subject: Sears Point Restoration Project 
Tentative Order 

 

 
Dear Mr. Meisler, 
 
The San Francisco Bay Water Board has posted the Tentative Order for the Sears Point 
Restoration Project.  Please let us know if you have comments by 5 p.m. on April 22, 2013.  
Send them to Andree Greenberg at agreenberg@waterboards.ca.gov or Shin-Roei Lee at 
srlee@waterboards.ca.gov.  We are planning for this item to be heard at the May 8, 2013 
Board Meeting at the Auditorium, 1515 Clay Street, Oakland, California, 94612. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
        Andree Greenberg 
 
 
CC:  Patrick Britton, Ducks Unlimited, pbritton@ducks.org 
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